
Week 9

Brambles staff hope you all had 
a happy and safe half term. 

This week the children enjoyed 
some vegetable stew, looking at 
and recording the weather then 

discussing what clothes we 
should wear. On our walk this 
week we looked for shades of 

brown.

Miss Emma

Week 9 2-6th Nov
Autumn 2 starts

Week 10 9-13th Nov

Home Learning: What can 
you find out about fire 

safety?

Brambles starts at 9am so 
please be there a few minutes 
before so your child can start 

their day on time.

Brambles closes at 3pm so 
please ensure you are there a 
few minutes before so you are 

ready to greet your child.

There is now a door bell on 
the gate if you have an 
appointment and will be 
dropping off/collecting 

outside of your child’s usual 
session hours.Brambles@brampton.cambs.sch.uk

01480 375063 
option 2

Brambles

Topic: ‘Winter’  Main Text: It was a cold dark night

We are:
• Learning how to count and 

recognise numbers by clipping 
numbers onto a cut out hedgehog.

• Making up stories using the 
hedgehogs and woodland small 

world toys. 
• Exploring different 

textures to create a 
den both on the small 
world table and also on a 
larger scale outside.


